
Earth Class News 

 

Welcome back after the Easter break! We have had a 

busy and exciting week. We had a special arrival on 

Monday of some eggs in an incubator. We are now 

looking after 7 baby chicks for 2 weeks! The children 

are so excited.  

 

We are learning about life cycles and have learned 

about the life cycle of a chicken as well as reading 

‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar.’ Some of the children 

decided to make their own caterpillar from recycled 

materials and feed it.  

 

In maths we have been learning about numbers 10-

20.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


